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Press Release 

 
Resignation Giampaolo Crenca 

 
 
 
Brussels, 14 May 2024 
 
The AAE has been informed by its Chairperson, Giampaolo Crenca, on 10 May 2024 that due to 
personal reasons he resigns from the AAE Board and therefore from his position as Chairperson of 
the AAE with immediate effect. 
 
The members of the AAE Board take note of Giampaolo Crenca's resignation and thank him for his 
strong commitment to the profession. In particular, the AAE will continue its 3-year plan to further 
advance the actuarial profession. This plan is currently under development and its implementation 
will continue to be one of AAE’s main objectives. The members of the AAE Board wish Giampaolo 
Crenca all the best for the future. 
 
Inga Helmane has been a member of the AAE Board since 2020 and has been the Vice 
Chairperson until Giampaolo Crenca's resignation. She is the Acting Chairperson of the AAE until 
the General Assembly of the AAE in October 2024. 
 
The European Congress of Actuaries 2024 in Rome will take place as originally planned on 6-7 
June 2024. 
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